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December 17, 2019

Partial Modernization at Northview Heights, AMP-09 [Group 1 - Penfort St. 125,
127,161, 181, and 322}
IFB #600-40-19

ADDENDUM NO.2

This addendum issued December 17, 2019 becomes in its entirety a part of the Invitation for Bids
IFB #600-40-19 as is fully set forth herein:

Item 1: Q: We were interested in bidding the Northview Heights partial modernization AMP
09 job that bids at the end of the month but unfortunately we were not able to attend the pre-bid meeting
with the site visit. Without actual plans and being able fo visit the site we are unable to put a good
estimate together. We spoke with someone last week, I believe his name was John or Jonathan and he
stated he would be able to show us the job soon and that there would possibly be additions to the scope
of work before the bid day. We would like to request another site visit so that we could accurately bid
the job referenced above. We look forward to hearing from you soon?

A Part 1: A second Pre-Bid Meeting and site inspection has been
scheduled on Friday, December 20, 2019 at 1:00 PM at the Northview Heights High Rise
Management Office to allow contractors a second opportunity to inspect the five vacant units and
scope of work,

Part 2: There are no additions or changes to the scope of work for the
above IFB #600-40-19 G,E,P.

Item 2: The proposal due date, time, and location remain unchanged at December 30, 2019, at
2:00 PM, at the HACP Procurement Dept., 100 Ross St. 2nd Floor, Suite 200, Pittsburgh, PA 15219,
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